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 Annual General Meeting 2017 

Minutes 
Present  Ashley Galliers  Chair 
   Phil Gibbs   Secretary 
   Brian Crook  Treasurer 
 
The Chair opened the meeting at 7.30pm and the attendance register was called by the Secretary 
 
Teams not represented 
 
Red Traingle A, Llanbradach, Bargoed Labour B, Trecenydd B, Whitbread, 
 
Election of officers 
 
The floor was addressed whether they wished the current officers to continue. All attending 
representatives were unanimous proposed by Rob Watkins seconded by Andrew Tugwell. 
 
The current officers will continue in post.  
 
Treasurers report:  A printed balance sheet was circulated to delegates 
 
Teams for 2017 / 2018 season. 
Notification had been received that the Emporium A side will be playing out of the Woodbine Club, 
Blackwood 
 
Fugitives requested that they be allowed to enter a second team - agreed 
 
Any other business 
Proposal by Brian Crook to introduce a handicap singles and doubles competition. Handicaps would be 
assessed from previous recorded results. 
 
Rob Andrews stated that he preferred it to remain as it is, Paul Edwards endorsed the comments as he 
thought handicaps would not be accurate. 
 
The general opinion was that delegates were not in favour of a handicap competition. 
 
Proposal from Dave Edwards to start the singles competition earlier owing to having a late finish last 
season. Agreed  Draw will be made in the first meeting of the new season 
 
Date of next meeting, Thursday 7th September with the first League match Wednesday 13th September 
2017. 
 
Meeting closed 8.15pm 


